THE BURGERS PROGRAM 2024 SUMMER RESEARCH SCHOOL ON FLUID DYNAMICS
TOPICS IN TURBULENCE

June 3-7, 2024
University of Maryland, College Park

CONTEXT

This Summer School, the fourth following those in
2010, 2015, and 2018, will bring together graduate
students and distinguished instructors from several
different scientific disciplines to spend one week
fully focused on the topic of turbulence. The
Summer School is an opportunity for participants to
develop a both deeper and broader appreciation
and understanding of turbulence, and offers a
unique opportunity for them to build their
professional networks.

INSTRUCTORS

Gregory Bewley — Cornell University
Christoph Brehm — University of Maryland
Johan Larsson — University of Maryland
Ellen Longmire — University of Minnesota
Ugo Piomelli — Queen’s University

Jacob Wenegrat — University of Maryland

SPACE-TIME COORDINATES

The Summer School will be held during June 3-7,
2024. Lectures and tutorials will be held at the
College Park campus of the University of Maryland.
Participants will be housed within easy walking
distance of the lecture hall.

APPLICATIONS

Application can be made at
larsson.umd.edu/summer-school-2024. A limited
number of participants can be accommodated. Full
consideration will be given to advanced graduate
students who have had an introductory graduate-
level course in turbulence and who apply before the
deadline of February 1, 2024.

Funds are available to participants from outside the
metro Washington, DC, area for travel and lodging.
For more information, contact Johan Larsson at
jola@umd.edu.
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